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DIARY DATES 
 

THURSDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2014  
General Meeting: 
7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
JUDGE: TBA 
PRESENTERS: Graeme Milsome -  part 
2 Oriental Journey 
Paul Temple -  
 '175Years of Photography  Part 1'  

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 27th FEBRUARY 2014 
Committee Meeting: 7pm at a venue 
TBA 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 13th MARCH 2014  
General Meeting:  
7.30pm Panthers Sports Club 
PRESENTER: TBA 
JUDGE:  TBA  
 

 
Photography 175 Years 

2014 is the 175th anniversary of the release of photography to the 
public by the French Government on August 19 1839. There will be 
a number of celebratory events held throughout the year. These 
include exhibitions, workshops and demonstrations of early 
photographic processes. 
WACC will be involved with support from Arts Wodonga and Creators 
Art Space. 
See Paul Temple for information. 
 

Exhibitors wanted 
You will have received an email from WACC requesting 
photographers to exhibit at Creators Art Space during the months of 
July through September.  
This is the time for you to have a solo, joint or group exhibition. Get 
a couple of people together and frame up a few pics each and an 
exhibition is made. It's really as simple as that. 
 
WACC has some great nature photographers ....... how about an 
exhibition? 
 
Creators is tentatively booked for August. Paul T will be having a 
solo Exhibition for two of those weeks so there is  another couple of 
weeks that you can use. DO IT! 
 
There may be a group exhibition also, but it would be great to see a 
couple of our talented photographers put a show together. 

 
Towong Races Outing  - 8th March 

WACC will be having an outing to the Towong Picnic Races on 8th 
March. Please check the club website for further details as they are 
not available as we go to print. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
 

 

 

SET-UP ROSTER MARCH 
 

JEAN-MARIE CHRISTESEN 
& 
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Photo Challenge 
The next Photo Challenge will be photos taken at The 
Beatles Festival in Albury. Starts Friday 28th February.  
 

Diamond Jubilee Souvenir  Mug 
A limited edition souvenir mug is still available for 
purchase. At only $10 each, they are a bargain. Only a 
few left so be quick if you want one.  
 
'60 Years On: The History of the Wodonga Albury Camera 
Club' 
The Wodonga / Wodonga Albury CC history booklet is now 
available for only $10. 
We thank AlburyCity for the grant which covered most of 
the printing costs 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Wanted - Presenters for 2014 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and book a 
spot on the calendar. 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 2013/2014 
 

On the drawing board: 
1. Towong Cup 8th March 2014 
Any suggestions for further outings or workshops 
should be addressed to the committee 
 
 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan 
matt cutter are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on 
the safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s 
team is required to calibrate your computer with the 
Spyder, the first calibration will be by donation of $20 to 
the club. 

OUR SPONSORS: 
 

 

FOR SALE  
SELL, SWAP or TRADE 

Your add could be here ..... FREE! Contact the Editor. 
 

 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 Entries for Club Competitions 

Size Restrictions 
Please aware of the size restrictions for club (and 
other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including the 
matt, is the largest size for our club competition 
and for NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted entries. 
3mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted 
prints … this will help to protect them from 
damage. 
 

Competition Entry File Naming Convention 
e.g. Colour Prints, A Grade: 43~Title~CPA 
       EDI, B Grade:                43~Title~EDIB 
 

Club Competitions 
* February - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 
* March - Entries due for the 'Nature' comp. 
                 The Pelican Award  
* April - Entries due for the EDI/Print of the Year' 
comp. 
* May - Entries due for the 'Reflections' comp. 
* June - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 

 
Other Competitions 

 

EXHIBITIONS 
1. 'We Love Photography'. Photographs by members of 
the Albury Wodonga Photography Face book Group. 
At GIGS Gallery Gateway Island Wodonga. Feb 25 - Mar 
23 

Kerry & Leighton Weymouth 
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